CORRESPONDENCE
9/16/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07558-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Consumer Contact

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 1:33 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: To CLK docket 20200000

Consumer correspondence for docket 20200000.
Sincerely,
Diana Vizcarrondo

Regulatory Specialist Il
Office of Consumer Assistance

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: don binder <dIsgbinder@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:38 PM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Customer Owned Renewable Generation workshop 9-17-2020

My wife and | would like to add our voices AGAINST allowing the program that benefits consumers to be reduced or
cancelled. Co-generation of power and selling it to the power company is crucial for the expansion of renewable energy
that directly benefits consumers, NOT the power companies.

If our state and Federal governments don't get moving faster on reducing climate impact, hurricanes and fires will only
get worse in years to come. We trust the scientists.

Don and Betty Binder
3835 Salida Del Sol Drive
Ruskin, Florida 33573

813-812-6356





